
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 10/23/2013 4:53:16 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Sharp, Shelly 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=S SM3) 
Bee: 
Subject: PG&E funding of SED consultants 

Hi Laura - The contracts of the consultants that SED hired to complete the safety and underlying risk 
review of PG&E's 2014-TY GRC total approximately $1,328.866. This amount exceeds the initial 
amount that PG&E committed as stated in the PG&E March 16th 2012 reply letter from Tom Bottorff to 
Paul Clanon by $328,866. As offered in the attached letter by Mr. Bottorff, SED respectfully requests an 
increased commitment from PG&E for this difference (and perhaps a slight buffer amount) as work to 
date has already exceeded this $1 Million dollar threshold and additional invoices are outstanding as 
well as additional work as specified in the contracts. Please let me know if you require in additional 
information. Thank you, 

The reference information is as follows: 

• On March 5, 2012, Paul's letter directed PG&E to fund independent consultants at shareholder 
expense 

http://www.cpuc.ca.QOv/NR/rdonlvres/FADAFEB8-55DD-472D-9402-
F02CE63F795D/0/CPUCLettertoPGE030512.PDF 

• On March 16, 2012 Tom Bottorff of PG&E replied that they would initially commit $1 Million dollars 
of shareholder funds for the review and to notify him if that amount is inadequate (letter attached) 

Kenneth Bruno 

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

SB GT&S 0259538 
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